

Friday 17th June 2022

Dear Families

Science week

During Science week (week beginning 20th June), Year 5 and 6 children will be working in groups to use Jubilee Woods to complete field study work. They will also be taking part in a range of other school based activities.

Please ensure that your child has their PE trainers, a sunhat and a water bottle in school every day next week and that they have sun cream applied before school. The forecast currently looks good but please make sure they have a raincoat if showers are forecast. If your child suffers with hay fever, please ensure they have had their medication before the start of school as several of the learning opportunities planned will be outside.

Please also collect small cardboard boxes, newspaper and other clean recycling that the non-swimming children can use on Friday morning for an investigation.

Kind Regards

The Year 5 and 6 Team

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Head Teacher: Natasha Outhwaite Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk







